
Item G3
Approving Appointments of Lisa Crumrine and Todd Speece to 
the Community Development Advisory Committee
Lisa Crumrine and Todd Speece have expressed interest in serving on the Community 
Development Advisory Committee. They would be replacing the expired terms of Dave Soto 
and Ben Murphy. The 3-year terms for Lisa Crumrine and Todd Speece would become 
effective immediately and expire on June 30, 2005. With Council approval, the Mayor will 
appoint Lisa Crumrine and Todd Speece to serve on this Board. Approval is recommended.
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